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Over the past thirty years we have given almost 500 bursaries to support young adventures to experience living and working with indigenous people of another culture.
We are looking for comments past bursary holders, since 1986, who would like tell us how their experience has shaped their life and career.
Your ‘reflections’ - in a couple of hundred words or so- would be really appreciated, so   that we can post them on our website to inspire others. 
Are you, or do you know the whereabouts or contacts details of former GIFT bursary holders? Please let us know.  
Derek Trick, GIFT Chairman:  derektrick@sky.com
Reports from recent overseas adventures are updated regularly on the website, and of course there is a link to make a donation on-line to help fund future would-be travellers.
Thank you.  
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